

Protecting and improving the nation's health

Public Accountability Unit Wellington House 133-155 Waterloo Road London SE1 8UG T 020 8327 6920

www.gov.uk/phe

By email

request-567207-fd48e49d@whatdotheyknow.com

Our ref: 07/02/rp/1094

05 March 2020

Dear Emma Gomez,

Re: Information about PHE funding

Thank you for your email dated 06 February 2020. In accordance with Section 1(1)(a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act), I can confirm that Public Health England (PHE) does hold the information you have specified.

We have addressed your questions in the order raised

1) Who is funding PHE?

Information about Public Health England funding is available in the 'PHE annual report and accounts: 2018 to 2019', which is available at the following link: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/phe-annual-report-and-accounts-2018-to-2019

2) Are any of PHE Englands own members funded by the telecoms industry or any industry associated with the rollout of 5g?

PHE can advise that the latest register of interests for members of the Public Health England Advisory Board is available at the following link:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/phe-advisory-board-register-of-interests/declared-interests-of-phe-advisory-board-members-september-2019

If you have any queries regarding the information that has been supplied to you, please refer your query to in writing in the first instance. If you remain dissatisfied and would like to request an internal review, then please contact us at the address above or by emailing foi@phe.gov.uk.

Please note that you have the right to an independent review by the Information Commissioner's Office if a complaint cannot be resolved through the PHE complaints procedure. The Information Commissioner's Office can be contacted by writing to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely,

FOI Team